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Central States Section of the Combustion Institute 

Business Meeting – 9th National Combustion Institute Meeting 

Cincinnati, OH 

May 18, 2015 

The meeting was called to order at 11:59 AM. 

Agrawal welcomed everyone to the meeting, including the international guests. 

Glumac gave the treasurer’s report. The section started the year with $70K and ended the year 
with about $40K which is about where we should be.  The report was approved by the 
membership. 

Agrawal recognized the outstanding student presentations from the Tulsa meeting. 

Board member recommendations from the nominating committee: 

• Chair-elect: Charles Baukal 

• Treasurer: Tonghun Lee 

• Secretary: Kathleen Tacina 

The slate was approved by acclimation. 

Agrawal publicized the panel discussion on Tuesday and recommended submitting questions for 
discussion. 

The next International Symposium will be in Korea.  The next CSS meeting will be in Knoxville, 
May 15-17, 2016 which will also be the 50th anniversary of the section.  Any ideas related to that 
celebration can be submitted to Charles Finney. 

Agrawal recognized Nick Glumac for his many years of service on the Advisory Board. 

The meeting concluded at 12:10 PM. 


